
This Bill will devastate a business that I have spent 10 years building.. I use the upper Willamette for demos for customers who are 
buying boats.. If this bill passes I will have to drive 45 minutes to an hour to test drive a customer on a boat.. but also if this bill 
passes we will have less customers that are looking for our type of boat.. this is not a fair bill and does not give everyone the right 
they deserve to use our river.. do not let this bill pass.. 

We are being restricted and taxed this is NOT RIGHT!!! 


